ELIZABETH SCHOOL DISTRICT

RESOLUTION TO PROCLAIM OCTOBER PRINCIPAL APPRECIATION MONTH

WHEREAS, students are at the heart of everything we do; and

WHEREAS, principals and assistant principals ensure students have high-quality, well-supported teachers to teach them, safe and clean environments in which to learn, and orderly, dependable routines so multiple classrooms can all function freely and efficiently; and

WHEREAS, principals and assistant principals provide dependable leadership, guidance and support for teachers, paraprofessionals and office staff members; and

WHEREAS, principals and assistant principals support parent engagement through conferences, PTCOs, individual meetings and school events; and

WHEREAS, principals and assistant principals fulfill the vision of the Board of Education and administration, ensuring schools maintain standards, attain educational goals and sustain fiscal responsibility; and

WHEREAS, principals and assistant principals often meet all of the above challenges in the same day, sometimes simultaneously,

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Board of Education of Elizabeth School District proclaims October to be PRINCIPAL APPRECIATION MONTH; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Elizabeth Board of Directors strongly encourages all members of our community to join in this observance, recognizing the dedication and hard work of these individuals.

Adopted this 24th day of October, 2022.

ELIZABETH SCHOOL DISTRICT

Cary Karcher

President, Board of Education

ATTEST:

Craig Blackham

Secretary, Board of Education